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It sounds as if Oregon is taking the Suicide Parlor scene from Soylent Green, and 

enshrining it into state culture.  This smacks of Eugenics with a smiley face, anything 

to get that pesky human population down.  Apparently the proponents of this bill 

weren't able to get an adequate body count with the old law, so they're inviting the 

neighbors in to kill themselves.  God help us. 


